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Brasov, 12 September 2022

To: Chairman of the Executive Academic Board of the Implementation Group

Subject: New Line of development “International Air Defense Semester”

Dear Colonel,

First of all, please let me express my appreciation of your work to create a Common
Security and Defense culture among military institutions in Europe and your constant support
for the project International Air Force Semester (project developed together with the Hellenic
Air Force Academy and Portuguese Air Force Academy). | consider that the fruitful cooperation
between the European military institutions is highly important to establish common educational
standards and to improve training in the field of military education, according to EU and NATO
standards.

The academic staff of “Henri Coanda” Air Force Academy gained a lot of experience iIn
creating an implementation of an international semester during this project.

Based on this | propose to the members of Implementation Group to approve a new Line
of Development “International Air Defense Semester”.

To demonstrate our deep interest in this new project | would like to nominate
Col Assoc Prof Laurian GHERMAN, PhD as a chairman of Line of Development “International Air
Defense Semester”. He has an extensive experience in academic international relations and is a
great supporter of the Initiative.

Sincerely yours,

Rector (Commandant) of “Hénri Coanda” Air Force Academy



